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LAST month we carried the picture of the bumper box of goodies that had been 

received from our generous twins in Plestin and promised to let you know what 

would be happening to the contents.  

Well, the committee decided that the fairest thing would be to share the contents between 

some of the twinners who had been particularly impacted by the lockdown in one way or 

another – isolation, illness, losing a loved one or marking a ‘big birthday’ quietly….  The 

recipients were: Stan and Miriam Mincher, Janet Dew, Pam Davey, Barbara Bloomfield, 

Andy Dunning, Pauline English, Rosemary Freestone, and Jill and Dave Shrimpton.    

    

    
Pictured above are some of the recipients – plus a thank-you message from Jill and Dave.  

(Isn’t it good to see familiar faces again?) 

http://launcestontwinningassociation.weebly.com/


 It was difficult from this side of 

the Channel to reciprocate as 

Brexit regulations governing 

items sent to France are now in  

full force, so we sent a €50 

voucher to be spent in a Brittany 

garden centre with the idea that 

our Plestin twins can choose 

some appropriate plants for the 

delightful Launceston Garden. 

Jason reported: “Bruno has 

confirmed they received their 

gift  and their thanks. I attach a 

photo (right) he sent me. 

“I am also chasing my daughter 

to finish collating the photos 

and videos from this end so that 

we can post them on our 

Facebook twinning page with a 

thank you to the French. 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Getting back to normal 
IN ANTICIPATION of the promised relaxation of the Covid restrictions, our committee 
has fixed a meeting – and not a Zoom one this time – for June 1 to consider possible 
social and fund-raising activities for summer and autumn.  If anyone has suggestions 
and ideas of what they’d like to see on our social calendar, do please get in touch. 
_________________________________________________________________________ 

And finally…  
…in response to a follow-up question from Cherry, here are the names of our 
committee – plus surnames this time: chair, Jason Thorns; secretary, Vicky 
Williams; acting treasurer, Paul Smith; committee: Dy Vivian, Lucy de Glanville, 
Marie-Claude Smith, Jill Whitechurch, Jenny Birkett, Jenny Worth, Tracy 
Carmichael, and George Taylor. 
______________________________________________________________________      


